
 
 

UNITED AIRLINES PLANNERS 
NEGOTIATION UPDATE – March 23, 2023 

 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 
 
After a year of negotiations, the committee can now announce we’ve reached an 
Agreement in Principle for your first contract. The parties will move quickly to 
ensure the language agreed upon reflects what was discussed. As soon as the 
language is finalized, this will be converted to a Tentative Agreement to be shared 
with you immediately at that time. We anticipate the conclusion of the language 
edits will take less than two weeks. We will then begin the ratification process 
which takes about three weeks giving you an ample amount of time to review the 
deal to determine if it is acceptable before casting your vote. As soon as all the 
timelines are known they will be shared with you. 

 
 

Fraternally, 
 
 

Bob Fisher 
Airline Division 
International Brotherhood of Teamsters 
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